R. L. BAYLESS

DAvis 5-0673
p. O. BOX 1541

FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

July 10, 1661

New Mexico il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Zirs:

In reply to your letter of July 6, if
possible we should like to allocate the portion of
the XW 5W which is approximately 24.3 acres and
the w/2 of Nw which is approximately 80 acres giving
a total of 104.3 acres for the well, We can hardly
allocate the acreagc as you suggest in as much as
we do not earn the other partial 40 acres to the east
of the drill site. It will be retained by Pan American,
If this proposal does not meet with your epproval
pleuse advise,

Yours truly,




